
 

                       
 

 

 
 

 The Jr. High Robotics Team had their In-School Tournament yesterday. Marshall Price and 
Logan Gricka took 1st place with a 2 point victory! Congratulations!!! 

 

 The Social Studies National Honor Society will be having a fundraiser for Ukraine and there 
will be a table set up during all of the lunch periods on Friday in the Senior High Cafeteria.  

 

 Wear PURPLE tomorrow, Friday 3/25, in recognition of National Epilepsy Awareness Day! 
 

 Applications for the Babylon Schools’ Friends of the Arts (BSFA) Scholarship are now 
available in the Guidance Office. Any BHS senior who has shown dedication and excellence to 
the arts and plans on attending an accredited two or four year college or university AND is a 
current member of the BSFA is eligible to apply. The deadline to hand in the application is 
Thursday, April 28. 

 

 There will be a Science National Honor Society meeting today at 2:30 in Room 127. If you 
cannot attend or have questions please see Mr. Sheltz. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 


